
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Carrick Masters Swimming Club Welfare 

Carrick Masters Swimming Club takes the welfare of all its members seriously. 

The welfare of children and young people is very important and we follow the 

recommendations included in Swim England‘s Wavepower manual. 

The aim of Wavepower 2020/23 is to help everyone in aquatics to understand their roles and 

responsibilities to safeguard children and young people in line with current legislation and 

guidance. 

The responsibility to safeguard children in our club lies will all those involved and is not the 

sole responsibility of any one person at club. 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare of a child or young person within our club, or 

wish to ask a question relating to welfare, please contact Alan Dodd on 

cmsc_welfare@outlook.com. 

https://www.swimming.org/swimengland/wavepower-child-safeguarding-for-clubs/
mailto:cmsc_welfare@outlook.com

